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To Whom It May Concern:

As a concerned taxpayer and ratepayer living within the Seabrook Station
Emergency Planning Zone (EPZ), I urge that you vote "YES" on the proposed rulemaking
which clarifies the NRC's intentions regarding public notification requirements that
must be met prior to low power testing and "YES" to the issuance of a low-power
license to the Seabrook Station.

In brief, Seabrook Station has been completed, has been fueled, is safe and the
region needs the power. My assessment of the "Interpretive Rule" is that it effec-
tively clarifies and eliminates any misunderstanding of the NRC's original intent and
the emergency planning requirements that must be met prior to the issuance of a low
power testing license.

I find it ludicrous that the Seabrook Plant has been so inappropriately delayed
by myopic politicians committed to carrying out their own personal deciagogic inten-
tions. I fully support any efforts which will clarify the regulatory intent and
reduce misunderstanding.

The time appears long overdue for the NRC to implement its full mandate and pur-,

pose as directed by the Congress. The NRC has foend the Seabrook Plant to be safely
designed and constructed. The NRC ht., determined thst it is nct necessary for any

plant to have the same full-scale put lic notification system in place, for low power
testing, as is required for full powe- operation. The Seabrook Plant has met every
regulatory requirement including the lastallation of a full-scale public notification
system covering all of the New Hampshire and Commonwealth of Massachusetts EP2,
communities. Demagoguery has led to the dismantling of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts fraction of that system which in turn has required a highly costly
redesign and the compensatory actions necessary to replace the original system.

The proposed rule, when approved, will clear up any confusion over the public
notification system requirements for low power testing at any nuclear power plant and
will assist in mitigating the sheer demagoguery which has so negatively influenced
the licensing process of an environmentally safe and much needed energy source for
the northeast region.

I urge that you not be swayed by the emotions and rhetoric of the vociferous and
uninformed minority. Seabrook has met the regulatory requirements and more. It's

time to say "YES" to the proposed rule and "YES" to placing Seabrook Station in ser-
vice based on facts, not emotions and political gresd.
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